THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Richard Hughes, Ed.D., Superintendent

DATE:
January 9, 2006

RE:

Request Approval for Submitting Continuation Program



Plans for FY 06-07 Family Resource/ Youth Services Centers

The Office of Family Resource Youth Services Centers (FRYSC) requires a yearly Continuation Plan from each center.  FRYSC coordinators with input from their Advisory Councils are responsible for completing the plans.  At this time funding, which comes from the Cabinet for Health and Family Services, is set at $198 per free lunch student count from December 1, 2005.  Although funding changes due to Legislative issues and budget concerns are possible, the plans are required to be submitted by 2-17-06. 

The FRYSC Continuation Plan programs should be funded for FY06-07 as follows:


Central Hardin YSC

$75,636


John Hardin YSC

$60,786


North Hardin YSC

$84,942


Bluegrass YSC

$43,164


East Hardin YSC

$32,670


Radcliff Middle

$47,916


West Hardin YSC

$35,838


Creekside FRC

$32,670

G.C.Burkhead FRC

$68,904


Howevalley


$32,670


Lakewood FRC

$53,658


Lincoln Trail FRC

$36,432


Meadow View


$60,192


New Highland FRC

$50,886


Parkway FRC


$85,734


Rineyville FRC

$32,670


Woodland FRC

$55,638


For-You FRYSC

$69,894


   (JTA & VGE) 

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the submission of the FY06-07 Family Resource/Youth Services Centers Continuation Program Plans.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the submission of the FY06-07 Family Resource/Youth Services Centers Continuation Program Plans.

